Queensland Government

Cabinet – March 2023
Future priorities under the Intergovernmental Partnership Agreement on State Service Delivery to Norfolk Island
Premier and Minister for the Olympic and Paralympic Games

1. On 22 October 2021, the Premier and Minister for the Olympics signed the Intergovernmental Partnership Agreement on State Service Delivery to Norfolk Island (IGA), outlining terms of a long-term partnership between the Federal and Queensland governments to support the delivery of Queensland services to Norfolk Island. 
2. The Queensland Government has worked closely with the Federal Government to ensure the continuity of health and education services from 1 January 2022. 
3. On 26 October 2022, the Apprenticeship and Traineeship Service Schedule was executed outlining the detailed arrangements for the Queensland Government to register training contracts for the Norfolk Island community.
4. Cabinet noted the progress of implementation of the Intergovernmental Partnership Agreement on State Service Delivery to Norfolk Island (IGA) and anticipated future priorities under the IGA.
5. Attachments:
· Nil.
